GET INVOLVED
WITH THE
SupportSevenoaks
CARD!

Sevenoaks Town FC has been a part of the local community since 1883.
Now more than ever, it's time to play our part as a team for our local
community.

The past few months have been extremely difficult for many clubs, businesses and
organisations. We are only too aware. The doors of The Bourne Stadium have only recently

partially re-opened, as we take steps in accordance with Government and FA guidelines to
provide hundreds of players with opportunity to play and enjoy football.

But we've not only just been thinking about football in recent weeks. We wanted to show our
support for businesses who've back us over the years and the local area around us.

The SupportSevenoaks card and campaign is our initiative to help local businesses get back
on their feet. We have printed thousands of SupportSevenoaks cards encouraging our players,
coaches, volunteers and the local community to pick one up and spend at their local stores and
services.

The card is effectively a loyalty card and works as such. When a cardholder makes a purchase
at stores and services signed up to the campaign, they receive a stamp of thanks.

Once this card is full, they can use it to gain free entry to one of our First Team games during
the 2020/21 season or we will make a donation to West+ Kerd YWhnd for an equivalent amount
of a ticket’s worth.

You do not have to pay a penny to be involved. You simply need to stock and display the card,
tell your customers about the initiative and stamp the cards of those who shop with you! We
want to extend a helpful hand of support, we will promote your business on our social media
channels and our website which are visited by thousands of people on a weekly basis. We can
have a chat about what more we can do. This is just a start.

We want to show local businesses and business owners, like you, that we are all on the same
team. It doesn’t matter whether you like foothall or not — we all SupportSevenoaks
—and that is the main thing.

If you'd like to get involved with the SupportSevenoaks initiative please

email: charlotte @sevenoakstownfc.co.uk




